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Karra and I began the work of excavating the burial today.  Towards the west end of the burial there were many small bone fragments.  Most of these were unidentifiable.  We were able to trace our way up to the cranium where we discovered a tarsal.  This indicates that there has likely been rodent activity or some other type of disturbance that has moved the bones around.  We were also able to uncover the long bones of the leg.  Both femurs were found although as of today only one set of tibia and fibula were found.  We screened all the soil from around the burial and discovered a few more fragments.  Pottery was collected from the burial pit area right around the skeleton.  We also found a rodent humerus in the burial, but this does not seem to have any significance.  There is no evidence that it was placed deliberately.

